
Notice

October 10, 20
Dear Students,

Please be informed that the college will remain closed on the following
dates due to the upcoming festivals:

Dussehra and RamNavami: The college will be closed on October 23 and 24,
2023

Diwali: In observance of the Diwali festival, the college will be closed from
November 10 to 17, 2023.

For students hailing from other states, we strongly advise you to make
travel arrangements in advance and ensure that you return to the college on
time. Please plan your trips so that it does not affect your academic
commitments.

We encourage everyone to enjoy these festive occasions and take this time
to celebrate with family and friends.

Regular classes and activities will resume after these holiday periods. We
wish you all a joyous and safe festival season.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Principal,
CARE College of Nursing


